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17th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well.  

We are disappointed to inform you that we have been unsuccessful with the Young 
Voices reserve list and will not be attending the concert. However, we would like an 
opportunity to celebrate the achievements and commitment of the choir.  

It is with great pleasure and excitement that we extend an invitation to you for the 
upcoming Choir Concert on Tuesday 27th February at 2:30pm, featuring the 
incredible talents of your children. This event promises to be an unforgettable 
celebration of music, teamwork, and the joy of performance. 

Our young performers have dedicated countless hours to rehearse and refine their 
songs, and we are confident that their hard work will shine through in a spectacular 
concert of music. The concert will showcase a diverse selection of songs that 
highlight the talents and dedication of each member of the School Choir. 

As parents and guardians, your support plays a crucial role in the success of our 
choir members. Your presence in the audience will undoubtedly boost their 
confidence and make this experience even more memorable for them. We 
encourage you to invite friends, family, and loved ones to join us for this special 
occasion. 

In preparation for the concert, we kindly ask you to ensure that your child is present 
for all remaining rehearsals. 

We look forward to sharing this magical afternoon of music with you and witnessing 
the pride and joy on the faces of our young choir members as they showcase their 
talents. Thank you for your continued support, and we anticipate an outstanding 
turnout for what promises to be a highlight of the school year. 

Thank you,  

Miss Harris  

 

 

 

 

 


